




From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Cave Springs WWTP No-Discharge; Request for Alteration of Permit Draft
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 11:04:02 AM
Attachments: Subsurface Permit Redraft_09-19-2017.pdf

4893-WR-3
Comments on draft permit
 

From: Barrett Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 10:59 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: Cave Springs WWTP No-Discharge; Request for Alteration of Permit Draft
 
Katherine,
 
Please see the attached PDF containing a letter requesting a re-draft of Permit No.: 4893-WR-3. 
The letter also requests a deadline of one month to complete a new and updated WMP.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns that you have.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer
 

1810 N. College Ave. | Fayetteville, AR  72703
P.O. Box 1229 | Fayetteville, AR  72702
479.443.2377 office | 479.443.9241 fax
501.545.7115 cell
bknutson@mce.us.com
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